
 
 

 

 

July 11, 2017 

Re: GED® U.S. High School Equivalency Test 

The GED® test (High School Equivalency test in the United States) has been gaining in 

popularity outside the US and Canada over the past few years. It is likely that higher education 

institutions and the Ministry of Education in your country are increasingly seeing students with a 

GED® transcript or credential applying for postsecondary education. The American Council on 

Education (ACE) is the major coordinating body for higher education institutions in the United 

States, representing nearly 1,800 college and university presidents and related associations, and 

one of the parent organizations of the GED Testing Service. I want to provide you with the 

detailed information you need about the GED® program in order to recognize the credential and 

afford students an opportunity to pursue postsecondary education. 

History 
 
The GED® test, first developed in 1942, is a nationally recognized and accepted test for high 

school (12th grade) equivalency in the United States. It measures student performance in English, 

mathematics, science and social studies and uses data from graduating high school seniors as the 

basis for determining high school equivalency. Over 20 million students have earned their high 

school equivalency/GED® credential by passing the GED® test.  

For more than a dozen years, the GED® test has been delivered in countries outside the United 

States. The test is increasingly used as a measure of high school equivalency in these countries, 

and as an alternative pathway to high school completion for those who did not finish high school 

the traditional way. For example, Ministries of Education and/or Higher Education Institutions in 

South Africa, United Arab Emirates, Bangladesh, Nepal and Thailand now accept the GED® 

credential as a validation that a student possesses the skills expected of a high school graduate.  

New test announced 
 
The GED Testing Service launched a new, updated version of the GED® test on May 1, 2017. 

This new version, which was launched in the US in 2014, contains significant changes to content 

and is aligned to college/university and career readiness standards as recommended by the U.S. 

Department of Education.  

What the test measures 
 
The new GED® test measures knowledge and skills in the areas of English language arts (the 

“Reasoning through Language Arts” test, which measures skills in reading and writing), 

mathematics (the “Mathematical Reasoning” test), social studies, and science. Each of the content 

tests is an independent exam that may be taken individually, at any time and in any order, based 

on the convenience to and preparedness of the test-taker. A high-level overview of the content 

tested in each test is presented below. 

 
 








